** STOP PRESS**

A working party is to be held on Saturday 18" February 2017 on the
aqueduct over the Manchester to Leeds railway line.

The aqueduct is just west of Gorton Railway Station.
Activities start at 9.30am

We are removing tree saplings which are invading the aqueduct
trough and threatening to damage the original wrought iron plated
structure.

This is the first of many activities being planned along the line of the
Manchester to Stockport Branch canal to preserve the remaining
original features prior to a major restoration.

If you are interested in helping or just want to come along and see
what we are up to — You will be most welcome

For further information contact RBravey@aol.com







